
 
End of Life Announcement for Spectrum Hardware Products                                December 2019 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Spectrum is announcing end of support / life for 

two legacy hardware products. The following hardware is no longer supported. 

 

Hardware Status Support Path 

M2-VVDC-STD00 July, 30, 2013 Upgrade to VVDC Model: 
M2-VVDC-M525 

M2-VVDC-MHD22 

 

Customers with existing EOL VectraView Display Controllers may upgrade to a newer display 

controller. Customer must contact Spectrum regarding replacement model and the cost for the 

replacement. 

If you are unsure what version VectraView Display Controller might be, please contact 

Spectrum support at 1.713.551.4701 or http://support.specorp.com. 

http://support.specorp.com/

